
2/10/2017 Phone Log- RO510 C&L Trucking, 2460 Wood St., Oakland 

Duration: Approximately 10 minutes 

I received a call from Ms. Janice With.  Ms. With had called to say she received my letter (requesting a 
work plan) and that she misplaced the phone number for Gary Aguiar (Hydro Analysis, Inc.) She informed 
me that she was not going to do all the things I asked for in my letter, insisting there was no well other than 
the one (well cover plate) we observed at the site.  She said she would test the well and the well (again a 
cover plate) observed in the street.  I told her the well in the street may not be associated with her case and 
that the well we’re looking for should be on the other side of the tank pit.  Ms. With said she was not going 
to dig up the street looking for something she knew was not there.  She included that she has plenty of 
witnesses who can state there was no other well.  

I said looking for the well was non-invasive, using geophysics.  She did not want to interfere with the tenant’s 
trucking operation.  I said she could have the work scheduled for when the trucking firm was closed.   

I provided her the phone number for Hydro Analysis. 

After lunch, I had a voicemail from Ms. With indicating I gave her the incorrect phone number for Hydro 
Analysis.  I googled Hydro Analysis and came up with another phone number and business address.  I 
called the number in my contacts and left a message on the Hydro Analysis VM.  I’ve made several attempts 
to reach Ms. With through out the afternoon,but the line is busy.   

Keith Nowell 

 


